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The weather is beautiful, the sun is shining longer every day, and we are moving quickly to our Spring 
Show! Dances are being finished and the kiddos are working hard. There are plenty of things to keep in 
mind as we near the end of the dance year, so read on for all of the 
details! 
 
Show Orders for May 1st 
We will be doing FIVE shows on Saturday, May 1st. Heather is         
including your dancer’s assigned show in this newsletter, as well as 
details regarding Performance Fees and spectator allowance and 
guidelines. I am so excited to share all that we’ve been working on 
with you! We’ll have some fun parties to celebrate our hard work at 
the studio the week following our show. More details and a schedule 
to come! 
 
Dancewear from Rivals 
All of the dancers have required items they’ll need for our 
show. Preschool and Kindergarten aged dancers all need a green  
studio t-shirt; dancers in 1st-12th grade will need a few more items, 
all marked on the Rivals  website. You are also welcome to get these 
items second hand from another dance family if that works better! If 
you need help getting any items, please let Miss Miranda know. The 
link to our store at Rivals is: https://www.rivalsinc.com/fusiondanceworks.html 
 
The t-shirt for our Spring Show is now available as well through April 14th! Rivals did an amazing job     
designing these for us! These shirts are NOT a required item, but make a 
wonderful keepsake from our show.   
 
Congrats to the Competition Team 
The Fusion Competition Team performed at the Nexstar Dance Competition 
in Des Moines at the end of March. The dancers did so well, bringing home 
several overall awards, and taking first place in numerous categories. They 
are preparing for their next competition in April, again in Des Moines, at the 
Groove Dance Competition.   
 
Summer Enrollment is Now Open! 
You can log in to your Parent Portal and see all of the summer class options 
that are available to your dancer! From a 3-day camp during Edgewood     
Rodeo Week for preschoolers thru elementary school, to a 6-session class 
throughout the summer focusing on technique, tricks, and turns, there are plenty of options to keep your 
kiddo dancing! Check in with Miranda for more information or with questions! 
 
Registration for the 2021-2022 Dance Season! 
Next year will be Fusion’s 15th season, and we’d love to have you dancing with us again to celebrate!  
Early Registration for returning dance families will open on April 19th. If you register prior to May 8th, the 
$25 registration fee will be WAIVED. We’ll send an email and post in the News and Notes group on        
Facebook when registration is live! 
 

-Miranda 
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Mark Your  
Calendar 

Summer Registration Opened: April 1 
2021-2022 Pre-Registration Opens:  
April 19 
Spring Show at the Studio: May 1 at 
the Studio 
Class Parties/Final Class: May 3— 7 

https://www.rivalsinc.com/fusiondanceworks.html
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Spring Show Schedule 
Saturday. May 1, 2021 

*The Spring Show will be held at the Edgewood Event Center* 

The Spring Show will be held May 1, 2021 at the Edgewood Event Center! We are going to run this show similar 

to our Winter Show, but with a few changes. We’ll be doing several small-group shows throughout the day. The 

Performance Fee of $20 per dancer includes TWO seats for audience members and is due by April 28th. Each 

dancer can have an additional two seats for audience members at $5 each, but these must be requested by 

April 28th. There will be a livestream on all day so family and friends can watch live! Masks will be required for 

audience members and dancers while not dancing. 

*Dancers and spectators should arrive just 5 minutes before their show begins.* 

Spring Show – Saturday, May 1st Schedule  

SHOW #1 — 10:00am   SHOW #2 — 11:30am 

Monday 8:15 class    Monday 4:00 class 

Wednesday 4:15 class   Monday 5:50 class 

Wednesday 5:45 class   Tuesday 5:10 class 

 

SHOW #3 — 1:00pm    SHOW #4 — 2:00pm 

Tuesday 4:00 class    Monday 7:00 class 

Thursday 4:00 class    Tuesday 6:20 class 

Friday 9:30 class    Thursday 7:15 class 

 

SHOW #5 — 3:00pm 

Monday 5:10 class 

Tuesday 7:00 class 

Thursday 6:30 class 

 
 
ALL costume pieces and shoes must have their name inside! 

All dancers 1st -12th should come with their green studio t-shirt and sweat pants already on.  

Bring the rest of your Studio gear from Rivals in a small plastic tote with lid. This system works SO WELL for dancers with       

multiple costume pieces, and it helps them stay organized!  

Preschool & kindergarten dancers will need to arrive ready to go in their green studio t-shirt and black bottoms. 

Hair should be pulled back off the face. This does NOT include JUST a headband. Hair MUST be secured. 1st-12th graders need 

to have their hair in a low ponytail. Preschool & kindergarten can do as you like. This can be a ponytail, half-pony tail, or braid. 
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